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Divine Child High School

11/18/2021 | 7:08 p.m. Meeting called to order by Erika Laszlo
12 people in attendance

=

Opening prayer led by Erika Laszlo

2. Introduction of Mr. Ken Overwater *99, Fall Play Assistant Director

a. DCHS produces two shows/year

b. The spring show will be “Emma,” a jukebox musical. Auditions will be held in December or January.

c. All students are welcome to get involved with the productions, including with Stage Crew. Mr. Overwater
shared his personal experience showing how the skills are transferable into adult life and careers.

d. Students Avery M. ’22, Natalia T. *22, Andrew N. *23, Noah T. ’23, and Sophia F. *23 presented a scene
from the fall play, “Peter and the Starcatcher.”

3. Minutes from October meeting were approved.
4. No correspondence.
5. Board Members Reports
a. Faculty Representative, Mr. Ben Cronin shared information about upcoming school events
i. Giving Tree will be planned with virtual tags
ii. Freshmen class banner selections will be voted on. Banner to be ready by Catholic Schools Week
iii. Students auditioned to deliver the daily announcements
b. President’s Report, Erika Laszlo will reach out to the Sophomore reps regarding snacks for HSPT
C. Vice President’s Report, Michelle Rudzinski — nothing to report
d. Treasurer’s Report, Erika Laszlo on behalf of Mary Jo Bushart-Luke
i. No expenses in the past month
ii. Erika will reach out to Mr. Brahier regarding funding a speaker
e. Class rep reports
i. Freshmen: Denice Testani reported they’re waiting for banner selections to be made.
ii. Sophomores:  Nothing to report.
iii. Juniors: Nancy Nadolsky reported that the snacks were appreciated at Open House,
especially chips. Granola bars will be stored in the PSO closet for upcoming HSPT.
iv. Seniors: Michelle Rudzinski reported we should watch for upcoming fundraiser(s).
v. Events Committee: Nothing to report
vi. Dance Chaperones: Christmas Sweater Dance planned for Dec 11. Freshmen are invited.
6. Business at hand — None

7. Open floor questions

a. PSO will plan on staff treats during Catholic Schools Week (January).

b. Nancy Nadolsky suggested that the school adds the daily announcements to PowerSchool in the “Daily
Bulletin” area so that parents can see the info; it was this way a few years ago. Mr. Cronin will
investigate. He shared that the staff is using a different process for gathering announcements this year.

Raffle Winners were selected: Maria Morin, Denice Testani, and Anne Cibor.
9. Meeting closed around 9:00pm, with prayer led by Erika Laszlo
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The next meeting will be held on Monday December 13, 2021 at 7:00pm.



